
Hello Penny, I object to the proposed Child Care Centre at 16 Bangaroo Street primarily based on 
SAFETY concerns.

The proposed address is very close to a round about (cnr with Worrobil St & Serpentine Cres), thus 
exponentially increasing the risk of not just car accidents due to cars pulling over for drop offs and 
pick ups, but also of children being struck by a vehicle (I would like to remind you of the recent 
tragic accident near Harris Farm on Pittwater Road - which was as a result of the driver not noticing 
the kid that was trying to cross the road because of a another car...).

Bangaroo Street becomes extremely narrow / tight when there are parked cars either side of the 
kerb, reducing traffic flow in just one direction. In the busy morning and afternoon drop off times, 
with people rushing to work, by approving this DA Council will directly be responsible for creating a 
HIGH RISK traffic bottle neck, and any accidents that may occur will be a direct consequence of 
this artificially created situation.

Please take into consideration this very serious issue, and act accordingly in refusing the proposed 
DA.

Respectfully, 

Sasho Dimovski
19A Bangaroo Street
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